STATE OF NEW YORK PHL
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR LS5
DIVISION OF SAFETY AND HEALTH '
Radiological Health Unit pmg
Building #12, Room 134-A )
State Office Building Campus L)(S
Albany, NY 12240 /‘* j
July 10, 1998
Duncan White
State Agreements Program
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406
Dear Mr. White,
We will have substantial comments on the factual content of the draft IMPEP
team report which we received on June 29, 1995. Due to vacation schedules, they will be
mailed during the week of July 20, 1998.
Sincerely,
fita, (Mot
Rita Aldrich
Principal Radiophiysicist
RA/fdh
cc: Denmis Sollenberger
Jack Spath
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Telephone: 518-457-1202 FAX: 518-485-7406



